
PARKDALE COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
(PCA) 

3512 - 5th Avenue NW, Calgary AB, T2N 0V7 
Tel: (403) 283-5767 E-mail: office@parkdalecommunity.com 

July 25, 2018 

Calgary Planning Commission: 

I was pleased to represent Parkdale Community Association Planning & Development 
Committee as a member of the working group established to review infill issues and discuss 
bylaw changes regarding front porches, subterranean development, and RC-G developments. 
The open dialogue and lively debates with City administration, industry partners, the 
Federation of Calgary Communities (FCC) and community representatives resulted in the 
balanced recommendations contained in the Report to The Calgary Planning Commission. 

While I support the recommendations, as a community representative I recognize that my 
views are not necessarily shared by all communities. I encourage City administration and the 
FCC to share the recommended changes to the Land Use Bylaw with all communities prior to 
the Public Hearing of Council. This would ensure communities have the opportunity to address 
Council when the recommended changes are being considered. 

I want to recognize the professional and collaborative approach of all the participants and 
thank Stephen Pearce and Tammy Henry for facilitating the working group and developing 
recommendations that balanced the views of the participants. 

Sincerely, 

Judy Hoad 
Co-chair, Planning & Development Committee 
Par~dale Community Associ~tion 

CC: P&D Members 
PCA Board 
Infill Working Group 
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